
 

 

 
My Ref: IT/CAG/CM  Your Ref: Date:  5 November 2020 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian 
 
It is with great pleasure that we invite you to the Sixth Form Virtual Open Evening on 
Tuesday 1 December 2020 at 6pm.  Whilst we know these are strange times and we are not 
able to offer our normal experience, the evening is the first step in providing both you and 
your child with the information that you require to make informed decisions about Post 16 
study, and what Cannock Chase High School Sixth Form can offer. 
 
The link to join the evening will be available via the school website in advance of the 
evening and will also be emailed to parents and students before the evening commences.  
In preparation, we ask that you register for the evening via our Sixth Form webpage online 
by Monday 23 November, which can be found here: 
http://www.cannockchasehigh.com/Sixth-Form-Open-Evening.   
 
A plan of the evening is as follows (please note, all timings are approximate): 
 
6:00pm – Welcome to Cannock Chase High School Sixth Form 
6:10pm – Key Information 
6:30pm – An Introduction from our Head Boy and Head Girl 
6:40pm – Question and Answer Session 
 
In the meantime, we encourage all students to explore the Sixth Form Open Evening 
webpage and start to investigate some of the different courses on offer, as well as our Sixth 
Form prospectus.  We are confident that our curriculum offer is engaging and insightful and 
meets the needs of all our students. 
 
I look forward to welcoming you all virtually on the evening.  I am positive that you will find 
the evening informative and inspiring as you start to begin the path towards Post 16 study. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Mrs C E Mills 
Assistant Headteacher (Post 16) 

http://www.cannockchasehigh.com/Sixth-Form-Open-Evening

